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Brianda Negrete

From: David Boyer (david.boyer@alumni.stanford.edu) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 8:26 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by
reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility

bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of $130-$540 per
year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment.”

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.
Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

David Boyer

135 Mosher Way

Palo Alto, CA 94304

david.boyer@alumni.stanford.edu

(402) 889-1488

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you
need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.
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From: John Teevan {jptrugger@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 6:51 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

| support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air poliution; combat climate change by
reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and fowering utility

bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of $130-$540 per
year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment.”

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.
Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

John Teevan

805 Hawksview Pl

Chula Vista, CA 91914

jptrugger@gmail.com

(619) 948-9440

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. if you
need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.
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From: Steve George <mr.sgeorge@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 5:15 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Fw: Help please with the homeless taking over the butterfly beach lookout
Categories: Public Comment

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 at 05:09:36 PM PDT
Subject: Help please with the homeless taking over the butterfly beach lookout

October 18, 2022

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors and Montecito Association
(Das Williams, Gregg Hart, Joan Hartman, Bob Nelson, Steve Lavagnino)
105 E. Anapamu St.

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Subject: Homeless take over vs residents’ quality of life

| am a long-time resident of Santa Barbara (I grew up and worked here, attended San Marcos High
and SB City College) and | have watched our world evolve as we adjust to economic impacts and
social changes. When | was a boy, | watched all of the benches and picnic tables get removed from
East Beach due to homeless individuals taking them over. This seems to be the norm in many areas
of Santa Barbara. Lots of our beautiful local vegetation gets removed to discourage

encampments. Trash is left in piles around these encampments with little consequence. | don’t want
to come off as heartless because these individuals need care and redirection. It just should not be at
the expense of the residents and visitors.

Now that | am a senior in the community, one of my greatest joys has been to get a cup of coffee and
a breakfast sandwich or pastry from a local merchant and park for a brief period of time on Channel
Dive to enjoy the morning and the spectacular view back towards Santa Barbara harbor. | am
disabled and have been limited in my walking for some time. | used to go to lunch at the Biltmore to
enjoy the view, but that has not been an option for some time now.

For the past several months, 2 large RVs have been parked every day — all day — in this prime
viewing location (see the pictures below). You can tell they are permanent residents as they have
their wheels blocked up and windows covered. How is this fair to the rest of us? Why doesn't the
Sheriff's department do something about this? This feels like just one more take away from hard
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working, tax paying citizens. This is not accommodating unfortunate individuals that have found
themselves homeless. This is a takeover of prime community property for the sole and exclusive use
by two individuals (or families) in large campers.

Please address this situation. There are other campers that park every day along this stretch, but
these two are the ones that block the prized viewing location. Can'’t you post a 2 to 3 hour parking
limit that would accommodate the beach goers and discourage campers?

Thank you for addressing this situation.

Sincerely,

Steve Geonge

Steve George
305 Moreton Bay Lane, Unit 5
Goleta, CA 93117
805-845-5017

mr.sgeorge@yahoo.com
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From: Sandra Gamble (sl.gamble@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 6:53 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,
I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate
change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction
costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of
$130-$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment.”

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.
Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.
Sincerely,

Sandra Gamble

914 W Perch Ave
Ridgecrest, CA 93555
sl.gamble@aol.com
(769) 375-7097

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with
Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at
core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.
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From: Mark Bartleman (mbartleman86@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 3:02 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,
I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate
change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction
costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of
$130-$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment.”

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.
Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.
Sincerely,

Mark Bartleman

1984 Del Mar Ave

Laguna Beach, CA 92651
mbartleman86@gmail.com
(949) 415-0552

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with
Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at
core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.
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From: Joyce Foster (joycelfost@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 4:11 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

Because it affects our environment and the people who live nearby. We don?t need more gas!!!

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate
change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction

costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of
$130-$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment.”

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.
Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.
Sincerely,

Joyce Foster

10572 Wilkins Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90024
joycelfost@aol.com
(310) 475-1849

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with
Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at
core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.
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From: Annette Pirrone (pirronecenter@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomall@phone2action.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 6:14 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: - Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,
I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate
change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction
costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of
$130-$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment.”

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.
Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.
Sincerely,

Annette Pirrone

51 Elm Ave

San Anselmo, CA 94960
pirronecenter@gmail.com
(415) 456-4841

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with
Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at
core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.
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From: Veronica Michael (veromich@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 6:30 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,
I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate
change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction
costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of
$130-$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment.”

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.
Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.
Sincerely,

Veronica Michael

1525 Henry St
Fairfield, CA 94533
veromich@comcast.net
(707) 759-3903

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with
Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at
core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.
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From: Charles Modjeski (chuckmodjeski@earthlink.net) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 9:26 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,
I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate
change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction
costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of
$130-$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment.”

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.
Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.
Sincerely,

Charles Modjeski

4691 Paseo Padre Pkwy
Fremont, CA 94555
chuckmodjeski@earthlink.net
(510} 795-8804

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with
Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at
core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.
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From: Elizabeth Levy (bethy0543@att.net) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 10:15 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,
I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate
change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction
costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of
$130-$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment.”

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.
Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.
Sincerely,

Elizabeth Levy

5815 Bernhard Ave Lowr LEVEL
Richmond, CA 94805
bethy0543@att.net

(510) 555-1212

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with
Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at
core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.
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From: Keith Rhinehart (kdragonfire@dslextreme.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2022 12:00 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

| support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by
reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility

bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of $130-$540 per
year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment.”

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.
Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Keith Rhinehart

418 Los Padres Boulevard

Santa Clara, CA 95050

kdragonfire@dslextreme.com

(408) 985-1448

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you
need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.



